
The Over the Hill Gang Charity’s goal is to provide financial assistance to local families 
whose lives and livelihoods have been impacted by tragedy and hardship, with 100% of the 
funds going directly to recipients. Since the charity’s inception 48 years ago, we have raised 

and distributed more than half a million dollars to local families in their time of need.

This year, the OTHG Charity is holding its annual fundraiser on July 26, 2024, at Allen Park 
in Farmingdale to raise money for the victims of the Farmingdale High School bus crash.

On September 22, 2023, a catastrophic bus crash claimed the lives of two longtime 
Farmingdale High School teachers after the bus veered off an interstate and tumbled down 

a ravine. The bus was carrying 40 members of the Farmingdale High School marching band 
en route to band camp in Pennsylvania. Several students were seriously injured, and each of 

them have endured emotional trauma since the accident.

All proceeds from this fundraiser event will be gifted to the students who were involved in 
the bus accident.

 
OTHG Charities is a certified 501(c)3 organization. All donations are tax deductible. 

TEAM WORK MAKES THE DREAM WORK!
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